
Northeastern Regional Library
Oleander Room 
1241 Military Cuto� Road
Wilmington, NC 28405
-Please enter through the Executive
Development Center entrance

New Hanover County and the Wilmington Urban Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(WMPO) are partnering to develop a Future Street Plan for Northeastern New Hanover 
County.  This plan will serve as a framework for a future street system in the study area.

For more information, go to bit.ly/NortheastNHC.

FUTURE  STREET  PLAN

MAY 16
PUBLIC WORKSHOP
FROM 5:00-7:00PM

The study area is bound by Holly 
Shelter Road and the county line to the 
north, I-40 to the west, US 17/US 17 
Business (Market Street) to the east, 
and Gordon Road to the south.

- A presentation of plan concepts 
will begin at 5:30 PM.
-Participants will be able to provide 
feedback to options for a future 
transportation network before and 
after the presentation. 


